
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated 24th October, 2017 

 

NOTICE 

 

 With reference to this Institutes advertisement  vide no. 1 published in the 

Employment News / Rozgar Samachar inviting applications for two posts of Lower 

Division Clerk (LDC) and a subsequent corrigendum notice dated 28.08.2017 

regarding extension of last date till 04.09.2017 for online registration, it is to inform 

that the exam scheduled on 28.10.2017 has been postponed and fresh date of online 

examination shall be notified separately in due course. 

  

 All the eligible candidates / applicants who have not submitted their 

application online  may visit the website of ASRB / ICAR i.e., www.asrb.org.in / 

www.icar.org.in and submit their particulars in the application format available 

online on the given link on or before 15.11.2017 (5.00 PM). 

 

 A list of eligible candidates for the post of LDC is enclosed herewith. 

 

 For further details, visit the website www.crida.in. 
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